
 
ProBuColls Association 

9733 West Greenfield Avenue ● Milwaukee, WI 53214 
(414) 344-7300 Voice ● (414) 344-7375 Fax 

 
 

 

November 29, 2024 
 

City of Milwaukee –  

  City Plan Commission 

809 N. Broadway 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Re:  Support letter for City on a Hill File Number 241040 

 

Dear Chairman: 

 

Our organization is called ProBuColls Association (www.probucolls.org) 

located in Milwaukee, WI. We own the Clark House Boarding House 

located at 933 N. 24th Street as well as other buildings on our campus: 939, 

943, 947 N. 24th Street and 2424 W. Kilbourn Avenue. 

 

We are in receipt of your letter dated November 20, 2024. 

 

We are in support of the requested signage change by our neighbor City on a 

Hill.  This is a wonderful organization that is an asset to the community.  

The more they can do to let our neighbors know about their many helpful 

offerings to the neighborhood, the better! 

 

Bob Conklin 

 

Bob Conklin 

 

Chairman, ProBuColls Association  

(414) 342-1550 

(414) 791-5315 mobile 

 
 

http://www.probucolls.org/


Here is our property the Clark House 933 N. 24th St. across the parking lot.  

 
 


